
Important reminders for all 

Hot off the press!
Long sleeve shirts
have been added to
the Spirit Wear store.
If you wish to order,
take a photo of the QR
code here.
 

Halloween was a fun-tastic
day at St. Joseph! Students
enjoyed a Halloween dance
made more special with
decorations by our
Catholic School Council
and music from M.
Levacque. Parent
volunteers staffed the
snack table, the sensory
room and games area. Our
CSC also arranged for the
donation of a pumpkin for
every student to decorate
on Halloween day. Thanks
to No Frills in Aurora for
their tremendous
generosity!

St. Joseph Aurora CES
Week at a Glance: November 6-10, 2023

Families who would
like to donate
unwanted Halloween
candy to the Third
World can send it to
the school by Friday,
Nov. 10. Candy will be
used to stimulate the
appetites of
malnourished children.

November  9
Remembrance Day Assembly
at 10:45 am
November 13
Girls’ Volleyball Tournament
at OLG
November 14
Progress reports released to
the Parent Portal
Boys’ Volleyball Tournament
at OLA
November  16
Parent-Teacher interviews
November 17
PA day
November 24
Civvies Day 

Coming Events

Haunting Halloween Hullaballoo!

School begins at 9 am.
Please ensure that your
child arrives by 9 am
each day to start their
day off right and ensure
they don’t miss any
instruction. 


